Jennifer Brock
\

From: banahhomesinc@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 1:09 PM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: Sub contractor change

Jennifer,

I spoke with Donna yesterday and she said | could email this over.
I am changing my HVAC contractor on permit 16-50040013 to
McLaurin Heating and Air from

Wade N.C. License # 14666H2H-3

Thanks

Craig



